
 

 

3/15/21 

 

Achievement First Rhode Island, Inc. & 

AF Providence Mayoral Academy 

85 Garfield St. 

Cranston, RI 

 

 

Dear Parents and Staff: 

 

The administration of AF Providence Mayoral Academy School would like to provide 

you with notification that initial radon-in-air testing will be conducted on March 29th, 

2021. According to the Rhode Island Department of Health, schools are required to 

inspect and evaluate the indoor air qua

https://health.ri.gov/healthrisks/poisoning/radon/for/schoolspublicbuildingandchildcarecenters/
https://health.ri.gov/healthrisks/poisoning/radon/for/schoolspublicbuildingandchildcarecenters/

